
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL                                        ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA           
Date: November 04, 2022 

 

Notice 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 

Since the offline school is functioning efficiently and the school 

understands the repercussions of the screen time for the students. Also, 

after recommendations from many parents, the School Management 

has decided to discontinue the use of MS Teams Platform with 

immediate effect. 

Thank you for your patience, support and understanding. 

 

                                        Principal, 

                     St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


